Burgos, Alexander N

From: Peaslee, William W

Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 10:15 AM
To: Jernigan, Hannah

Cc: Burgos, Alexander N; Landi, Helen E
Subject: RE: Revised 19A NCAC 03K .0103
Thank you.

William W. Peaslee

Rules Review Commission Counsel / Legislative Liaison
Office of Administrative Hearings

1711 New Hope Church Road

Raleigh NC, 27609

(984) 236-1939

Bill.Peaslee@oah.nc.gov

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.

From: Jernigan, Hannah <hjernigan@ncdot.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 10:04 AM

To: Peaslee, William W <bill.peaslee@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>; Landi, Helen E <hlandi@ncdot.gov>
Subject: RE: Revised 19A NCAC 03K .0103

Thank you, Bill. Please see the revised rule. Thank you for your help on this.

From: Peaslee, William W <bill.peaslee@oah.nc.gov>
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 4:49 PM

To: Jernigan, Hannah <hjernigan@ncdot.gov>

Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>
Subject: RE: Revised 19A NCAC 03K .0103

Thank you for your email.
In (a), Line 7: “drivers” should be “driver’s”.

In (a), Line 7: Insert a comma after “customer number” unless the requirements of G.S. 20-179.5(c) apply only to the
customer number.

In (b), Line 17: Consider “agency’s process agent” or replacing “to” with “for”.
Final changes are due no later than 12:00 pm May 16 please.

Thank you.



William W. Peaslee

Rules Review Commission Counsel / Legislative Liaison
Office of Administrative Hearings

1711 New Hope Church Road

Raleigh NC, 27609

(984) 236-1939

Bill.Peaslee@oah.nc.gov

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.

From: Jernigan, Hannah <hjernigan@ncdot.gov>
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 3:48 PM

To: Peaslee, William W <bill.peaslee@oah.nc.gov>
Subject: Revised 19A NCAC 03K .0103

Please see the attached.

Hannah D. Jernigan
APA/Rulemaking Program Manager
North Carolina Department of Transportation

hjernigan@ncdot.gov

Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the
North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

Email correspondence to and from this sender is subject to the N.C. Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.



